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Dear Parent/Guardian -  

Nasal Flu spray vaccination – If you have not yet consented for your child to receive the flu vaccination please do 

so before 21/11/2021 at 09:30. 

If your child suffers with asthma, have they experienced any of the following: 

 Increased inhaler use 

 Wheezy 72hrs before school vaccination date 

 Taken oral steroids within the last 14 days  

Then you MUST email school.immunisation@mpft.nhs.uk, as your child may not be able to receive their 
vaccination. 

If this occurs on the day of the vaccination session, then please inform your child’s school so that a message 
can be passed to one of the nursing team attending the vaccination session. 

Many thanks, 

School Age Immunisation Team 

https://www.mpft.nhs.uk/services/school-age-immunisation 
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